
Albany FFA Alumni 

Meeting Minutes 

February 4th, 2020 
 

Opening 

General meeting of the Albany FFA Alumni was called to order at 7:41 pm at Stubby’s Tavern in Albany, MN on February 4th, 2020 

Present 

Board Members: Vice President Ryan Pratt, Secretary Travis Ramacher, Treasurer Lana Klaphake, Trustees: Carson Keck, Jerry Breth, and 
Tom Dobmeier, and many other members. 

Old Business 

o Minutes approved from January 7th, 2020 meeting 

o Balance Update  

o Request to see current finances can be made to albanyffaalumni@gmail.com 

o Meat Raffle 

o Two raffles left: February 7th, and March 13th  

o Volunteers need to arrive at 6:15pm 
o Tractor Raffle 

o Tractor Update 

▪ Needs to finish being painted  

▪ One bad tire to be replaced yet: need to check with Titan tires yet about possible donation 

o Tractor Drive 

o Committee Member Reminder 

▪ Travis Ramacher 
▪ Ryan Pratt 

▪ Carson Keck 

▪ Jerry Breth 

▪ Peter Salzl 

o Date chosen July 12th  

New Business 

o Scholarships 

o Committee to be formed by April  
▪ Consisting of at least three (3) members and being an odd number 

o Following FFA Rubric and Alumni application as scoring procedure 

o Farm Safety 

o President Joe Gill contacted by Fire Chief Gary Winkels on our participation in a local farm safety presentation  

o Still in progress on if and when the event will occur 

o FFA Contest Update from Duane and Amy 

o Donkeyball Committee created 

o Joe Gill 
o Lana Klaphake 

o Sammy Schneider 

o Duane Lichy 

o Jerry Breth 

o Klug Calf Donation 

o Maximum amount to spend on a calf: $200 (approved) 

o Tractor Raffle 
o Committee created for 2020 

▪ Ryan Pratt 

▪ Lana Klaphake 

▪ Tom Winkels 

▪ Ray Beutz 

▪ John Christen 

 

Agenda for Next Meeting 

  To be created before the next meeting 

  Meeting set to be on February 4th, 2020 at Stubby’s Tavern in Albany, MN 

Adjournment 

  Motion to adjourn by Vice President Ryan Pratt (seconded) @ 8:22 pm 

 

  Minutes submitted by Secretary Travis Ramacher 
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